From:

To: Gate Burton Solar Project
Subject: Gate Burton Cable

Date: 19 November 2023 20:31:38
Dear Sir/Madam,

I find this whole process very confusing, so my apologies if I have approached this in the
wrong way.

Gate Burton Solar Development have changed an application to the underground cable
conditions in the areas around Torksey Ferry Road.

At his is a great area for wildlife and recreation, and this cable will destroy much of this.
As far as I can see the developer has given no consideration to this. Furthermore I cannot
see that the developer has any coherent policy to protect wildlife and enhance diversity. In
my opinion, the developer has been very unprofessional in this respect. Removal of
hedgerows, and security fencing will have a huge impact on wildlife and recreation in the
whole area. How can removing miles of hedgerow and culling wildlife increase
biodiversity?

I feel the developers have no care for wildlife and local people.

Yours Sincerely,

Frank Brufton

Registration number: 20036979

Sent from my iPad





